
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From the Principal … 
 

Welcome to Week 6 where the mornings are becoming a little more bearable and the days have given us some beautiful 

sunny and warm weather. 

 

This week we celebrate SASS week. This is a week where we get to celebrate some of our amazing staff who do a fantastic 

job across our school. Our administration staff are the backbone of keeping our school running smoothly. To our office staff, 

our SLSO’s and our GA we say a huge thank you for all your hard work and commitment to our school. We value and appreciate 

you all. 

 

Last week we celebrated Book Week. It was wonderful to see our students and staff join in the celebrations by dressing up 

as their favourite book characters. A love of books and reading is something we take with us into adulthood. I still remember 

my favourite stories growing up. I keep a copy of my favourite book, ‘Where the wild things are’, in my office. I think I may 

have been a little Max-like growing up. Books allow us to escape into our imagination and join worlds that we create in our 

mind. At Governor we continually share the importance of reading, both for school and for enjoyment. Reading is definitely 

magic!! 

 

       

Thank you to all of our students and families who supported the school disco fundraiser last week. The afternoon and evening 

were a huge success. Everyone had a great time dancing away in the hall. This was a Year 6 fundraiser with money going 

towards the Farewell at the end of the year. Thank you to the Stage 3 team for their outstanding organisation. 
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Our new canteen operators opened this week. We are so thrilled to have ‘Made Fresh’ as part of the Governor team. We are 

looking forward to a positive and lengthy partnership with the new team. Please ensure you support the weekly specials (which 

look and sound amazing) as well as the new menu. 

 

At times we need to make changes to staffing and the organisation of our school. These happen very rarely at Governor. We 

try to ensure our structures remain in place for the duration of the school year. Unforseen events can obviously alter these 

plans. Recently Mr Lorello was successful in an EOI process which saw him gain the opportunity to relieve as an Assistant 

Principal at another school for the remainder of 2024. This was with my full support as he continues his leadership journey 

and takes up this fantastic opportunity.  2BP (previously 2JL) will be taught for the remainder of the year by Mrs Borg (M-

W) and Mrs Price (Th-F). As with all my staff, these 2 teachers are highly experienced and will do an amazing job with our 

Year 2 students. 

 

Mr Jason Corcoran 

Principal  
 
Deputy Principal’s Message … 
 

Can you believe that Week Six is already here? Term Three has been a busy one here at GPK with so many different events 

happening, and so many more to come. 

 

Last Wednesday, Year Six tapped off the first week of their annual touch football competition. They had a great time 

competing with their friends. The teamwork and skill displayed was outstanding.  

Keep your eyes peeled for a special play off…Teachers v Students 

 

 
 

The fun continued with the Stage Three team hosting the annual ‘School Disco’. Our students and teachers danced the night 

away whilst listening to some awesome music by DJ Shortstar. Some tracks dated back to the 80’s, but surprisingly, the 

students requested the songs and knew all the words!!!  

 

         
 

 

On Thursday, students and staff had a great time dressing up and celebrating all things books for the ‘Book 

Week Parade’. The theme for Book Week 2024 was ‘Reading is Magic’.  

 



 
 

     

               

This week, GPK will finalise the 2024 Public Speaking Competitions. Congratulations to all the students who were selected to 

represent their class at this level and to the students who will move on to the Area finals. Thank you to Miss Zele, Miss 

Wallekers and Stage Coordinators for organising the school public speaking competitions. 

 

Today, students who have qualified for the Horsley Zone Athletics Carnival represented our school. A huge thank you to Miss 

Host and Miss Dinkha who organised and will accompany our students.  

This Friday, we will be holding a Father’s Day stall in the hall where students will be able to 

purchase a Father’s Day gift. There will be plenty of amazing gifts on offer ranging from $1-$5. 

Please send your child(ren) to school with money and a reusable bag if you would like them to 

purchase a gift.  

 

Happy Father’s Day for Sunday 1st September from all the staff at GPK. 
  

This week is School Administrative and Support Staff (SASS) Recognition Week. We appreciate and thank our SASS staff 

for their unwavering commitment, dedication and the contributions they make to GPK.  

 

 

 

 

Our canteen operator, ‘Made Fresh’ started on Monday. There was a lot of 

hype out the front of the canteen with students and staff eager to sample all 

the delicious options available. Online orders commenced today, Tuesday, 27th 

August. 

 

 

 

Key dates for the rest of Term Three: 

 

Week 7  

Thursday 5.9.24 - Performing Arts 

 

Week 8 

Tuesday 10.9.24 - K-2 Sports Day 

Thursday 12.9.24 – Stage 2 Camp 

Friday 13.9.24 – Stage 2 Camp 

 



Week 9 

M-F - Special Swimming Scheme 

 

Week 10 

Thursday 26.9.24 Kindergarten Farm Excursion 

Friday 27.9.24 – Last day of term.  

 

Good luck to all the students and teachers who will attend PSSA on Friday. This is the last week for the Winter 

competition.   

 

Ms Biljana Stojanoska 

Deputy Principal 

 

Assistant Principal’s Message … 
 

How are we already halfway through Term 3? The past few weeks have been jam packed with outdoor activities as the weather 

is finally warming up. We have all been soaking up the sun during our break times and enjoying making obstacle courses with 

soft play equipment. Every day is different and our friends who visit us are always helpful and kind. We are grateful to have 

such wonderful buddies here at GPKPS.  

 

     

K6P and K6S have been participating in a weekly netball clinic where they are learning the rules to the game, while 

strengthening their fundamental movement skills.  

 

     

The Book Week Parade was an absolute hit, filled with music, dancing and great friends. 

 

    

We cannot wait to see how the next few weeks fare. I’ll keep you posted on our activities in and out of the classroom. Until 

then stay happy, safe and always learning.  

 

Mrs Lisa Shelton 

Assistant Principal - Inclusion and Support  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 


